
 
 

 

 

Dear Lowell Families and Community, 

We are winding down for the year and things start to sneak up on us. Please 
remember that any hotspots and other technology need to be returned prior to 
the end of the year. There is a lot going on. Please have your student at school 
each day so that they don’t miss vital information and important activities.  

If you have a child who will be five before September 1, you can call the Lundy 
front office at 541.937.2105 to get them registered for kindergarten. Those who 
have signed up for KITS will be receiving a phone call this week or early next 
week.  

The summer recreation program returns this year. Be on the lookout for 
information and registration. 

Graduation is on June 18 at 7:00pm. If you have a student graduating and 
would like to see them featured in the Lowell Senior Spotlight, please have them 
submit their information and photo to Ms. Beckett.  

Have a great weekend! 

Stay safe, healthy and kind! 


